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From the Interim-Head’s Desk: 

We look forward to the final performance of our school concert tonight.   

• All children are to attend. 
 

• Children need to be at school by 5pm tonight. 
 

• Please put on as much make-up as you can at home. Both boys and girls should arrive with: 
red lips, blusher on cheeks, black eyeliner and darkened eyebrows. 
 

• Children who have ordered dinner boxes from the TuckBox Café will receive their food at their classrooms at 
5pm.  Children who have not ordered food must please eat before they arrive back at school or bring a lunch 
box with them. 

 

• Children will dress in their costumes at school. 
 

• Pre-schoolers will go back to their parents at Interval. 
 

• Children whose parents are not attending the concert must be collected after the concert each night at the 
latest by 19.30. 

 
We look forward to our last performance and thank you for your support in making it an exciting and fun experi-
ence for everyone involved.  
 

Derek Reynish 

School Concert: 

Good Day Parents and Friends of Our School 

A vast amount of very hard work has gone into our performance, “The Greatest Show”. I am sure that you will be 

amazed at the artistry performed by our children on the two nights. Sincere thanks to Mrs Sutherland and all the 

staff for their dedication in producing an excellent performance on both nights! 

May I remind all parents that our Grades 4, 5, 6 and 7 children are off on their Camp next week, leaving on Monday 

the 7th and returning on Thursday the 10th.  

The final day of the term will be Friday the 11th and we close at 10.00 am. Final assembly will be at 9.30 am. 

For the School holidays, it would be great to hear that our children will be spending quality time outdoors; this is a 

pleasant time of the year to be outside, playing games and keeping fit, ready for next term’s sports. Please encour-

age your children to not simply sit in front of a screen all day long! Time spent reading is time well-spent! 

I wish you all a relaxing weekend. 



From the Sport’s Desk 

 

Selati Fun Run - Please join the fun! 

Riverview will be participating in the Selati fun run that will take place on Saturday 10th May 2025 at the 

Malelane Golf Club.  

Entry forms also available from the school office. If you would like extra forms sent home please ask your child to collect 

from the office.  

Completed entry forms and monies to be sent to school by Friday 04 April 2025. Please send entry form and money to-

gether.  

An entry form and R50 is required for every child for the 2km ; 4.9km fun run.  

An entry form and R50 is required for every parent/guardian/adult for the 2km ; 4.9km fun run. 

All children that are running/walking the 2km or 4.9km race must be accompanied by a parent/guardian/adult.  

 

Uthandiwe Children's Home  

The children's home is looking for soccer boots for the boys. If anyone has any of the following 
sizes 10, 2 x 8 and a 7 that they no longer use and are happy to donate, that would be amazing. 
Please contact Adele on 083 256 9086. 

Netball 

In the past week, the u10 and u11 girls attended a netball clinic at White River Primary. They had the opportunity 
to play matches against schools from other regions and also to be coached by Natasha Malan. They enjoyed the 
day and Luthando Nzimande was player of the match for three of their six matches. 

 

Swimming 

Micaela Fourie and Nobuciko Mabunda competed at the South African Level 2 Regional Championships for swim-
ming in Germiston this past weekend and achieved wonderful results. Both pupils swam their personal best times 
and achieved the following results: 

Micaela Fourie: 

50m Breaststroke -  6th overall 

100m Breaststroke - 6th overall  

Nobuciko Mabunda: 

50m Butterfly 8th overall 

 

The u13 girls will be traveling to White River on the 7th of April to play netball trials for Ehlanzeni.  

We wish them all the best! 



The Greatest Show 

Our Riverview pupils are stars in every sense of the word. They have totally embraced their characters and dance 
moves in each of their songs they performed on the stage. They have practised hard and produced well-rehearsed 
and  slick dance routines. A highlight was having Renée Sutherland perform an Aerialist Hoop Performance. Renée is 
a past pupil of Riverview. 

Thank you to Grace Sutherland and her team on putting the show together and creating performances that were 
fun, full of spirit and enthusiasm. Hard work and team work make the concert dream work.  

Thank you to the PA on setting up a fun eating and bar area. Thank you to the TuckBox Café for the delicious food. 
Thank you to every single person who came and supported The Greatest Show.  

It was The Greatest Show with the Greatest Performers! 

We look forward to the final performance tonight. 



Pre–Primary News 

On the 20th of March 2025 the Cubs celebrated World Frog Day. They learnt that frogs can live on land and in wa-
ter. Frogs don't have a backbone, frogs have large eyes and a smooth or warty skin. Frogs can jump very high. They 
croak loudly for such a small creature. 

Grade 000 learnt about homes and houses this week. They had to build their own houses out of different shapes 
and name each shape. 

The Grade 00 class enjoying moving their bodies in some gross-motor activities.   

“Watching a child makes it obvious that the development of his mind comes through his movements.” 

 -Maria Montessori 



"You, O Lord, are a God full of compassion, and gracious, long-

suffering and abundant in mercy and truth." 

Psalm 86:15 NKJV 

Grade 0s making the most of a free choice period. Play  and time to take part in 
an activity of choice is important for young children. 


